
 

 

 
 
 

*NEW DATE* 

 SPRING 2021  

GENERAL FACULTY MEETING 
 

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 27, 2021 
 

FACULTY MEETING 
 

3:45 P.M. 
CRUM AUDITORIUM * 

JAMES M. COLLINS EXECUTIVE EDUCATION CENTER 

(THE ZOOM LINK WILL BE FORTHCOMING.) 
 

 

REPORT OF THE PRESIDENT OF THE FACULTY SENATE 

PROFESSOR AURELIE THIELE  
 

ADDRESS TO THE FACULTY 
BY 

PROVOST ELIZABETH LOBOA 
 

 

 

*PLEASE NOTE: LIMITED SEATING IS AVAILABLE IN THE AUDITORIUM.  

IF YOU PREFER TO ATTEND IN PERSON,  

EMAIL JAKING@SMU.EDU TO MAKE A RESERVATION.     

 

mailto:jaking@smu.edu

